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To:

Mr. Harry Shields

Manager – Customer Services

Bank of London,

London – F4 2UJ
05th June, ’12
Dear Mr. Shields,

This is in regard to an address change request in my account.

I have shifted one week ago, and I request you to please update my address in your records. 

I have mentioned my new address at the end of this letter. Please send all the future communications to this new address.

In case of any clarifications, you may contact me at my number –   415-475-2563.

Regards,

Sheena White
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